
Stand united with your Indian River County community, friends and 
family during an hour of awareness for the sanctity and dignity of all life. 

Help us make it known that every life is precious! 

Join our efforts to make respect for life a priority once again 
by committing to fill one block along Route 60 with 

members from your organization, friends and family. 
Together we can protect all lives!

STAND WITH US!

Date: Sunday, Jan. 19, 2020
Time: 2:00-3:00 p.m.
Place: SR60 between 20th Ave. and 35th Ave.

This is a peaceful, silent and free event. Bring your smile 
and positive attitude. If you have members who have difficulty 

standing for an hour, feel free to bring a chair. 

All ages are welcome, adult supervision required for children please.

We look forward to seeing you on the 19th. 

Free signs will be provided. 

Please call or text Katherine Booth at 386-506-9477 
or email at mprademacher@msn.com for a Route 60 block assignment.  

Marie Ferretti of Respect Life, at 772-567-7679, maf595@bellsouth.net 
will have signs at the table in front of St. Helen’s Catholic Church or Katherine 

will deliver them to you prior to the event or to your block assignment.

Join Us For Indian River County’s 14th Annual Stand For Life Chain


